
 

 

Marina Advisory Committee Minutes 
October 7, 2020 

 
 

Present: John, David, Martha, Joe and Will Sullivan 
Absent: Frederick 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:07 
Venue: Zoom meeting 
 
Announcements, Open Session and Public Comments 
None 
 
Approval of Minutes 
Deferred to next meeting 
 
Harbormaster Report 
Will stated that the dredge is working in the channel and is now by the L Pier. He 
reported that the marina operation will start winding down by October 12th. 
 
Marina Concerns and Suggestions 
Joe expressed his concern that the bumper strip on the fuel dock does not cover the 
entire length of the dock. Some of the nails used to mount it have come loose and can 
scratch boats. He suggested that additional strip be added and stainless screws be 
used to fasten the entire strip. 
Joe also raised the issue of the Gillie Girl boat being allowed to park most of the day 
many days at the fuel dock and not just for unloading.  
 
Dredging Update  
Joe reported that the Army Corps of Engineers will soon be issuing the dredging permit 
for Area 1. The Dredging Task Force approved the GEI contract to facilitate the 
“piggyback” dredging of the Town North Anchorage and Access Channel. The GEI 
contract includes managing the bid process to select a contractor for that part of the 
Area 1 dredging project. This part could be dredged if the channel dredging is 
completed around the end of November. 
 
New Business and Future Concerns 
None 
 
Next Meeting: November 4, 2020 
Martha made a motion to adjourn and it was seconded by David.  
Meeting adjourned at 7:27pm. 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Joe Aberdale 


